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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

 

RFP 2019: Magnolia Avenue 

 

Arizona Housing Development Corporation (AHDC) 

The Arizona Housing Development Corporation is requesting proposals for the construction of 

three (3)-three bedroom/two bathroom single-family homes with covered patios and two-car 

garages on Magnolia Avenue in Yuma, Arizona. 

 

The RFP package will be available at the Housing Authority City of Yuma (HACY) 

located at 420 South Madison Avenue, Yuma Arizona between the business hours of 8:00 

AM and 4:00 PM, Monday through Thursday and Friday by appointment only, beginning 

Tuesday, May 28, 2019.   

 

A meeting to discuss the RFP will be held at HACY on Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at 10AM. 

 

Request for Proposal (RFP) Responses are due on or before June 28, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

This project is being assisted with HOME Investment Partnership funds provided by the Yuma 

County HOME Consortium. 

 

The bidder’s attention is called to Section 3, which requires AHDC, to the greatest extent 

possible, to provide job training, employment, and contract opportunities for low- or very-low 

income residents in connection with its projects. 

 

For more information please contact Michael Morrissey, Executive Director at (928) 782-3823 

x.128 or by email at: michaelm@hacy.org.  Or, visit www.hacy.org. 
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